
 

 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
At school we use ​eSchools​ which is an online system that teachers, pupils and parents can access from 
home and at school. We shall be using eSchools to enhance the following areas: 
 
Parent engagement 
 
As a parent/guardian, you will shortly receive an individual username and password, giving you access 
to important information regarding your child including the following: 
 

● Newsletters 
● Letters sent home 
● Parents evening appointment booking 

 
You will also be able to use the eSchools Mobile App (iPhone or Android phones) which will show you 
text notifications, letters home, and give you quick access to book your parents evening appointment. 
 

 
 
For a more in-depth insight into eSchools, please go to ​www.academy.eschools.co.uk​. 
 
You will receive a letter at the beginning of the academic year with regards to your login details in order 
to access eSchools.   
 

http://www.academy.eschools.co.uk/

